
 

 

SPRING 2024 -- THURSTON COUNTY CHAPTER – SERVING SINCE 1972 

Welcome to Human Life of Thurston County (HLTC) 

 
President’s Message: For many, being pro-life begins with conception that naturally 

progresses to birthing innocent babies. Helping young parents find good role models 

in a caring community is pro-life. Being a mom and dad is a decades-long journey. 

Raising a good family nurtures a new generation of strength, kindness, and prosperity. 

This requires pro-life education and mentoring. Elders living wisely may share their 

hard-earned gift of experience with conscientious youths. Life’s torrents behoove us 

to respect and assist each other so that good, healthy families flourish. That is pro-life. 

 

At least every four years in the United States, we encourage leaders to model good ethical behavior, citizenship, 

productivity, and common sense by voting for them. True leaders demonstrate track records of promoting good 

living. Understanding your own life centered beliefs helps to improve your happiness. Others’ happiness 

increases if your beliefs promote working towards a common goal of living well together. This can be pro-life. 

 

Make this year’s vote as valuable as possible. Learn how to live as a people, not silenced and powerless, nor 

complaining and lashing out, but compassionate, upholding the right to life for anyone – even for oneself. 

 
Help Wanted:  Human Life of Thurston County Secretary: Duties include taking meeting minutes, officer 

decision making and assisting at events.  Contact us: Letters@HumanLifeTC.org 
 

HUMAN LIFE OF THURSTON COUNTY’S ANNUAL PICNIC 
PLEASE COME AND JOIN TOGETHER AT OUR ANNUAL FAMILY PICNIC 

 KENNEYDELL PARK, PIONEER SHELTER on SATURDAY, JUNE 22nd, NOON to 2 P.M. 

  

We are happy to announce that our annual picnic meeting will 

be at Kenneydell Park (6745 Fairview Rd SW, Olympia) You 

are invited to come and enjoy the famous “pro-life hotdogs”.  It 

is all Free, even parking! You may bring something to share, 

such as a bag of chips or pot of beans, dessert, etc. 

We will be at Pioneer Shelter close to parking and restrooms. 

This 58-acre park has athletic fields, a paved half-mile track, 

and a popular swimming beach in Black Lake just a few yards 

away.  

Bring your kids and grandkids with you. We are looking 

forward to seeing you all. RSVP to 

Letters@HumanLifeTC.org 
 

https://www.thurstoncountywa.gov/departments/public-works/parks-trails-0/kenneydell-park 

Mike Mock  
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To help keep the pro-life message active, a donor 

shared. “Your Pro Life Vote makes a difference!”  

Donors, design committee, and artists created “Future 

Generations Depend On You!”  Displayed at Martin 

Way and Kinwood during April 25 to May 26, 2024. 

This 10.6‘ x 22.9’, lighted billboard, provides 

passersby with 97,425 weekly impressions.  

 

Early in your life, you lived as an unborn baby. Pro-life 

thoughts and actions begin with these unborn babies. 

Those who grow up, become priests and congregations, 

teachers and students, employers and employees, doctors and patients, lawyers and clients. Persons, born or 

unborn, all deserve protection of their human rights for as long as their natural life may be. All contribute to our 

ability to encourage humanity’s healthy growth and prosperity. 

 

Thurston County Fair July 31-August 4, 2024 

Human Life of Thurston County will need volunteers to help with our education booth.  We work to build 

community, knowledge, productivity, health, and respect for justice. 

We seek assistance with designing/displaying, setting up, volunteering at booth, and booth take down.  A 

Human Life of Thurston County representative will always be scheduled to work with the volunteer at the 

booth.   This is a presidential election year!  We need pro-life voting guides, brochures, balloons, and billboard 

banners at the booth. See https://humanlifetc.org/hltc/Volunteer and https://humanlifetc.org/hltc/TrainingWeb   

Voting Pro-Life 

Human relationships take time to develop. About five months remain before the election time. It’s your lucky day! Get to 

know the men and women whom you might:   

1. Choose to be your leaders; or  

2. Are the other candidate you see as being less of a problem; or 

3. Rally others to vote for, because with all your votes they have a better chance of getting elected. 

If you are considering to vote in the up-coming general election, the following link will assist you in taking the necessary 

steps to cast your vote in the November election.  https://humanlifetc.org/hltc/Vote   Please consider that you: 

1. Must be eligible and timely registered to vote;  

2. Complete your ballot and send it in on time; And additionally: 

3. Get to know the politicians who seek office, as well as their experience and track record; 

4. Know what you value and what you’re willing to give up to hold to your values; 

5. Inform yourself and others on the current issues, policies, and laws with voter guides; and 

6. Fill out the voters’ ballots, share your dream by selecting your choice of candidates, and Vote!  

A reader suggested the links below which may help you in choosing to vote from a pro-life perspective.  

https://webelievewevote.com/   https://www.lifepac.org/ss1/ 

https://www.votervoice.net/NRLC/home https://ivoterguide.com/ 

https://sbaprolife.org/scorecard 

If you have favorite links you would like to share to help our readers discover the freedom inherent in being pro-life, send 

your comments to letters@humanlifetc.org. 

Visit our https://HumanLifeTC.org website for additional information during the year. 
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Show The Truth Washington donated the funds for 

our second billboard. It displays September 2-29, 

2024 at Kinwood and Martin Way. Saving 

innocent, unborn human lives from the catastophe 

of chemical, mechanical, and surgical abortion, and 

of the damage inflicted upon their mothers and 

fathers, all to fund a multi-billion dollar business, 

requires us to know we need each other to survive. 

 

Show the Truth Washington, Sacred Heart Respect 

Life, and Human Life of Thurston County funded 

our third billboard. This illuminated, 10’6” x 22’9”  

sign displays at Ranger Dr. and Martin Way from 

Oct 7 to Nov 3, 2024. Weekly Impression 89,373. 

Build your country on freedom with a government 

and businesses that tax you lightly and spends your 

money wisely. Seek life and vote for human life. 

 

Your gifts and contributions form the foundation for our pro-life works this year. 
 

 

Send feedback comments and ideas to letters@humanlifetc.org 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Or please fill out and send to us this form using the enclosed envelope via first class mail to 

Human Life of Thurston Co. - PO Box 1642 - Olympia, WA. 98507 

YES, I WILL SUPPORT HUMAN LIFE OF THURSTON COUNTY 

 

Your Name: _____________________________________   Your Phone # ______________________ 
 
Your mailing Address: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Your e-mail address: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
How many people are attending the HLTC picnic June 22, 2024?  ___________________________ 
 
Billboard, Newsletter or Website Comments:   
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Support Human Life of Thurston County educational outreach this year.  

 

 
    God bless you and yours.     THANK YOU.  

Mike Mock , President, Human Life of Thurston County 
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